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I am writing, asking you to do the right thing and move the impaired Buffalo National River into
category 5 of impaired streams allowing for priority investigation into the causes of impairment ?

I can not understand how you made the mistake of allowing 14 million galleons of hog waste in the
curst watershed of Arkansas’ national treasure. Please do not maKe it two huge mistakes by refusing to
place the river in a category that allows for priority investigation of the Buffalo and Big Creek.

People who have lived on the river all of their lives say they have never seen algae on the river until the
last couple of years. Our river is at risk so people can pad their pockets. Please do not risk our clear,
beautiful river in order to provide pork for the world. It is just not worth the trade off.

You do not want the catastrophic, demise of this beautiful river on your shoulders.
PLEASE DO THE RIGHT THING AND SAVE THE BUFFALO!!!!!

I would appreciate your sincere consideration of my request.

Kay Fulton
306 Pebble Beach DR
Harrison, AR 72601
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